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KINGYSPIRIT NEWSLETTER 
 

NAIDOC WEEK AT KINGSCLIFF HIGH SCHOOL 
Across our country, the first week in July is set aside to commemorate the work begun by the National Aborigines and Islanders Day 
Observance Committee (NAIDOC) in what has become known as NAIDOC Week.  Because this significant event in our national 
calendar falls during the winter school holidays, our school celebrates NAIDOC Week during the last week of Term 2.  
 
With many thanks to members of our Aboriginal community and our Aboriginal Education Team here at school, the theme of “Get Up, 
Stand Up, Show Up” has been well and truly on display at our school this week. During our whole school assembly on Monday morning, 
Uncle Victor Slockee welcomed us all to Country, Ernie Williams led us through a powerful smoking ceremony and Leweena Williams, 
President of the Tweed Wollumbin Lands Council, and a former student, delivered the keynote speech. 
 
In addition, we were able to recognise our most recent addition to our Kingscliff High School Indigenous Wall of Fame, Mr Lucas 
Proudfoot, who graduated from our school in 1997 and went on to achieve great success as a performer and author for early childhood 
audiences, building understanding of and engagement with First Nations cultural perspectives. 

 
STUDENT PERFORMANCE EVENINGS – WINTER COLLECTIVE 
It has been wonderful to see the return of these evenings after the disruption caused by the COVID Pandemic.  Our dedicated CAPA 
teachers have been working with very excited and equally dedicated students to produce a night of music on Tuesday, dance on 
Wednesday and drama on Thursday. Performances on each night begin at 7:00pm in our MPU. 
 
I would again like to confirm that, despite the Teacher’s Strike on Thursday, the Drama Evening will go ahead on Thursday as planned. I 
would like to thank the CAPA teachers for their dedication in ensuring the night goes ahead as planned. 

 
STEM MAKER FAIR AND CAREERS EXPO 
Last Friday, students from our school and our partner primary schools participated in an amazing celebration of technology and 
creativity. Their work was judged by a panel comprising teachers, students, university and industry representatives.  
There were six Kingscliff High School teams, with the winning team being the “Beauty Clean” team consisting of Tyler Cain, Cedar 
Sharwood and Jimmy Harry all from Year 7.  There were 16 teams from our CLC Primary Schools with 1st place being award to “Best 
Bowl” from Kingscliff, 2nd place was “Ocean Tide” from Bogangar and 3rd place was “Nascis”, also from Bogangar.   
 
Congratulations to all the teams involved.  

 
PUBLIC EDUCATION FOUNDATION AWARD 
Congratulations to Calista Graham of Year 11 who has won the Public Education Foundation Rural and Remote Indigenous Secondary 
Scholarship. This prestigious award will support Calista completing her studies at school and beyond. 

 
END OF TERM 
A reminder to our families that, while the school will be providing minimum supervision only on Thursday due to the planned Teachers’ 
Strike, our last day for students this term is Friday 1 July, when normal lessons will be taking place. 
 
All students will return for the start of Term 3 on Tuesday 19 July.  Monday 18 July will be a Staff Development Day for teachers only. 
In the meantime, I would like to wish all of our school community a great week and winter vacation to follow. 

 
Michael Hensley 
Principal 

PRINCIPAL’S COLUMN 
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CAPA PERFORMANCE NIGHTS 
Join us for our return performances of the Kingscliff High School Winter Collective. Come and celebrate the talents of our students in the 
Creative and Performing Arts in their first live performances in over two years. Tuesday evening will see our Music students take to the 
stage, Wednesday evening our amazing Dancers and Thursday evening our Drama Students. Each evening our Visual Arts and 
Photography exhibition will be showcased.  
  
The cost will be $10 for adults, $5 for students/concession and family tickets are $25.00 (2 adults and 2 children). Tickets are available at 

the door and the show starts at 7pm each night. CASH ONLY 

  
A food fundraiser will be provided by our school and will commence at 5:30pm in the quadrangle. 
 
Please see the flyer attached at the end of this newsletter. 
 

DEBATE GALA DAY FRIDAY 17 JUNE 
On Friday 17 June was a very special day for the Year 7 and 8 Debate Teams, challenging their skills and opening opportunities for 
everyone to work together in the NSW Premier's Debating Challenge. 
 
Persisting and showing great confidence and knowledge of general issues around school, media and sport by both teams, Kingscliff 
Team A (Rory, Jenny, Austin, Zoe) and Kingscliff Team B (Ben, Jack, Nirvana, Rachel) began their first debate against one another, 
Kingscliff Team A winning in the end after a very close series of arguments. The topic was ‘That students should always pick their group 
members for group work’.  
 
The day continued and Kingscliff Team A debated against Byron Bay High School, representing the school in a respectful and 
conscientious manner, winning the debate for Kingscliff High School. The topic was ‘That we should introduce compulsory technology 
classes for all Australians over 60’. 
Kingscliff Team B worked very hard in their separate debate with Kadina High School at the same time, making educated points against 
the opposing team and overall winning the debate on the topic ‘That people should have to use their real name when posting anything 
online’. 
 
A very successful day for Kingscliff High School, with wins across the board! 
What’s next: We are off to a final round of debating to see who will go to the Finals of the Premier’s Debating Challenge! 
 

YEAR 12 ANCIENT HISTORY TRIP 
On Friday 24 June, the Year 12 Ancient History class set off, nice and early for the History Teachers Association HSC Study Day. We 
had a slight hiccup in the morning when our flight was cancelled but we were soon underway. We participated in a fantastic lecture on 
Sparta, got some great advice on the Egyptian Army and brushed up on our knowledge of the Pompeii and Herculaneum section of the 
exam, as well as technology, conservation, and evidence for everyday life. It was wonderful to be able to experience a little of campus 
life at the university as well. We would like to thank all the presenters for sharing their time and expertise with us and for a seamlessly 
organised event.  
We’d like to say a special thank you to the HTA for choosing Kingscliff High School as the recipient of the Philippa Medcalf Memorial 
Remote Subsidy Grant. Everyone agreed it was a wonderful, very valuable day.  

    

GENERAL NEWS 
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KINGSCLIFF HIGH SCHOOL CELEBRATES NAIDOC WEEK 
On Monday 27 June, we held our NAIDOC Opening Ceremony at a full school 
assembly. We were honoured to have parents and community in attendance including 
elders, Aunty Dale Williams, Uncle Victor Slockee and Uncle Robert Smallwood. 

The ceremony began with a beautiful Welcome to Country by Uncle Victor Slockee 
who explained the significance of the land on which we work and learn each day and the 
importance of caring and respecting this country. 

Our students were also treated to a traditional Smoking Ceremony 
conducted and explained by countryman Ernie Williams followed by 
a powerful speech by CEO of the Tweed Byron Local Aboriginal 
Lands Council, Leweena Williams on the significance of NAIDOC 
and this year’s theme Get Up! Stand Up! Show Up! 

Each year at this ceremony, we recognise and celebrate a former Aboriginal or Torres Strait Islander 
student and/or staff member who has achieved excellence in one or more of four categories. This 

person is inducted into our Wall of Fame which is proudly displayed in our school library. 

We are very, very proud to announce our 2022 Wall of Fame recipient is Lucas 
Proudfoot who attended Kingscliff High School from 1992 – 1997. Amongst many 
achievements including being an internationally acclaimed surfer, Lucas has carved 
out an impressive career as an author and entertainer, performing on ABC Play 
School and with other children’s entertainers such Hi5, Justine Clark and Yo Gabba 
Gabba. He tours Australia and the world performing his contemporary cultural show 
Circular Rhythm to over 100,000 students across each year. His outstanding 
contribution to cultural inclusion and education. (Principal speech at the end of this 
newsletter) 

The traditional flag raising ceremony was proudly carried out by Year 11 students Jack 
Stavleu and Kobi McIntosh before a lovely morning tea for Elders, parents and community 
members assisted by Year 11 students, Isabella Whitehead and Chelsea Overall. A great 
day was finished off for the kids with a BBQ with a playlist of Aboriginal and Torres Strait 
Islander music. 

Our staff then finished the day with some Professional Learning after school on ‘Connecting 
with Aboriginal Students, Families and Communities’ delivered by Aboriginal Education and 
Wellbeing Officer, Belinda Standage and 

Aboriginal Community Liaison Officer, Tracy Mackenzie. 

The rest of the week includes a variety of activities including an Artefacts display and 
information session conducted by Warren Phillips and Ernie Williams, a Yarn Up for all 
Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander students down at the Cudgen Creek reserve, Wear 
the Colours Mufti Day, and some of our students are visiting the primary school to 
conduct an Indigenous Games activity. 

 

 



 

 

A group of Year 7 students participated in the ISTEM Recycling and Flood Relief Challenge. The students had to use recycle material to 

design a sustainable product that could be used by the local community post the flood. Some examples included wood pallet day bed, 

table tennis table and odour repair plants.  

 

 

Keep up to date with the latest announcements and events happening at Kingscliff High School. Take a moment to like our 

Facebook page.https://www.facebook.com/kingscliffhighschool 

 
 

The Uniform shop regular hours are Wednesdays and Fridays 7.45am to 9.30am. The price list can be found here: 
 
 https://kingscliff-h.schools.nsw.gov.au/about-our-school/p---c-uniform-shop-and-canteen.html 
 

P&C Uniform Shop 
• Payment at the P&C Uniform Shop is by cash, cheque, and EFTPOS 
• The P&C Uniform Shop is located near our Science block on the left-hand side of the ramp 
• For more information, you can contact the Uniform Shop. 

 

The next P&C Meeting is scheduled for Monday 15 August 

YEAR 7 POD 

https://www.facebook.com/kingscliffhighschool
https://kingscliff-h.schools.nsw.gov.au/about-our-school/p---c-uniform-shop-and-canteen.html


 

 

OPEN GIRLS SOCCER 
Kingscliff High Schools Open Girls Soccer team have played two fantastic matches 
in the past few weeks. The girls took on Alstonville in the 5th round of the CHS 
Knockout and absolutely dominated winning 5-2. The girls displayed admirable 
determination and amazing skills across the field. This allowed the girls to make it 
through to the North Coast final against Belligen.  
 
The girls played with complete prowess and competence to be down 1 nil at halftime 
due to a penalty. Having sustained injuries and with no substitutes, the girls came 
back to 1-1 after an amazing display of team spirit and strength. Belligen were clearly 
rattled, and we were unlucky not to score again, after some fantastic attacking 
performances led by Charlette Drake and Syennah Thomas.  
Unfortunately, some very questionable refereeing resulted in us playing with 10 
players for the rest of the game and we eventually succumbed to defeat, however, 
not without putting up a tenacious fight.  
 
I was honoured to witness an outstanding performance by the entire team, as well as some inspirational efforts led by Lolah Edwards and 
Amelie Laird in midfield, Jade Biddle, Ella Dalzeill and Chloe Laguzza in defence, Charlette Drake and Syennah Thomas in attack and 
Nakeisha Drew-Perkiss in goals. Well done on an exceptional effort girls! 
 

     
 

 

 
 
 
YEAR 9/10 GIRLS TOUCH TEAM 
On Thursday 23 June, the Year 9/10 Girls Touch Football team travelled to 
Ballina to compete in the FNC NSW Touch Carnival. They had an excellent result 
by coming 2nd and will travel to Sydney later in the year to compete at the NSW 
State Carnival. 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

SPORT NEWS 



 

 

 
 
 
YEAR 9/10 BOYS TOUCH TEAM 
On Thursday 23 June, the Year 9/10 boys Touch Football team played in the NSW Far North 
Coast All Schools Carnival. They played six games during the day, drawing two and winning four. 
This qualified them for the final against Tweed River High School in which they were narrowly 
defeated. Second place qualifies the boys to go onto the next round which will be played in 
Sydney. Well done boys!  
A special thanks should be given to our two volunteer referees for the day, Taleah Palmucci and 
Kayde Bornholt who showed great maturity and skill to referee such fast-paced games. Thank 
you and well done! 
 
 

 

 

 
 
YEAR 7/8 GIRLS TOUCH TEAM 
Congratulations to the Kingscliff High School Years 7/8 Girls Touch Football team for their efforts 
in the Touch Footy All School Knockout. Playing together for the first time they finished the day 
in 4th place after 2 strong wins, a draw that they could have won and 3 losses, a couple of which 
were very close, including to the eventual winners. 
The girls improved significantly on the day and should be a real force in 2023. 
Well done girls! 

 
 
 
 

YEAR 7/8 BOYS TOUCH TEAM 
On Wednesday 22 June, the Year 7/8 Kingscliff High School Boys Touch Football 
team travelled to Ballina to play in the Far North Coast All Schools NSW Touch 
Football Carnival. 

 
Despite limited preparation time, the team quickly excelled beating both St 
Joseph's College 3-0, and Tweed River High School 5-1 in the opening games. 
The team then had a hard-fought win coming from two tries down to beat 
Lindisfarne 5-3, before narrowly losing in a tight game to the Coffs Harbour team 
from Bishop Druitt College 6-5. 
 
The Kingscliff High School boys responded to the loss, by recording two impressive 
afternoon wins against Inverell 7-1 and Casino 5-0 to finalise the rounds. 
 

Positioned in 2nd place after the 6 round games, Kingscliff High School were once again competing against Bishop Druitt College in the 
Grand Final. Unfortunately, Bishop Druitt College jumped to an early 4-0 lead, and despite an inspired comeback Kingscliff High School 
finished runners-up losing 6-3 in the final. 
 
Congratulations to the boys. You have all represented yourselves and the school with pride. The future of Touch Football at Kingscliff High 
School is bright. 

 



 

 

FNC ATHLETICS 
Congratulations to the Kingscliff High School Athletics team. Following the completion of the 
carnival we had 40 qualify for NC in 80 events and 8 relays. We were the most qualifiers of any Far 
North Coast school. 
 
We were Far North Coast winners of the teams point score by 150 pts.  
 
Jack Harvey and Kayde Bornholt were age champions.  
 
The following students were all event winners: 
Jack Harvey, Ethan McIntosh, Kayde Bornholt, Marlee Schaffer, Ash Watts, Scarlett George, Phillip 
Crispin, Sienna McIntosh, Kye Worth, George Kemmetmuller, Liam Gregoraci, Matilda Willis, Elsie 
Rotumah, Harry Bassingthwaighte, Kobi McIntosh, the following relay teams were all winners- U13 
Boys/Girls relay, U14 Boys relay, U16 Boys/Girls relay, U17+ Boys relay. 
 

 
 

NC CROSS COUNTRY CARNIVAL 
Congratulations to the 15 students who qualified for the State Cross country carnival at Sydney Motorsport Park, Eastern Creek on Friday 
22 July. 
In an outstanding days efforts Kingscliff HS finished the day with more students qualifying for the State carnival than any other high school 
on the North Coast.  
 
A special mention must also be given to Marlee Schaffer, Ethan McIntosh, and Scarlett George all of whom won their respective age races. 
Other results included- Patrick Allsopp - 9th, Anthony Carlos - 10th, Byron Dix - 5th, Finlay Evans - 6th, Banjo Golder - 10th,  
Emile Halliday - 6th, Jack Harvey - 5th, Siena Hoopmann - 7th, George Kemmetmuller - 2nd, Zeke Mostert - 10th, Phoenix Preston - 7th, 
Jackson Watmough - 6th, and Phillip Crispin. 
 
This is an outstanding effort by an outstanding bunch of students. 
 
Kingscliff High School would like to wish them all the best of luck for the upcoming State carnival. 

 
 
 
NSW CHS U15 GIRLS AFL  
Kingscliff High School would like to congratulate Amelia Ella on her selection in the NSW CHS U15 Girls 
AFL team. What a fantastic effort from an absolute star!  
 
Amelia will now travel to Albury to play for NSW from Saturday 23 July to Saturday 30 July 2022. We wish 
her all the best.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 



 

 

 

TERM 2 CALENDAR  

27 June – 1 July Week 10 

Monday 27 June Day 1 

NAIDOC Week celebrations at Kingscliff High School  

NAIDOC Flag Raising Ceremony, Assembly, Parent & Community Morning Tea and BBQ  

CLC Primary School Athletics Carnival at Walter Peate Oval, Kingscliff - Pottsville Beach Public School  

Tuesday 28 June  Day 2 

NAIDOC Week celebrations at Kingscliff High School  

CAPA Production - Winter Collective (food fundraiser from 5:30pm / show starts at 7pm) - Music  

Year 7 Pod 2022 - Showcase (3:30pm - 6:30pm) - Russell Evans Building held on 28 and 30 June  

Aboriginal Artefacts Display with Year 7 Pod in Period 2  

Rugby League U13s, U15s and Opens Country Cup Gala 2 - Kingsford Smith Oval 2 Bentinck St, Ballina  

Wednesday 29 June  

NAIDOC Week celebrations at Kingscliff High School  

NAIDOC Student Yarn Up – Cudgen Creek Reserve  

CAPA Production - Winter Collective (food fundraiser from 5:30pm / show starts at 7pm) - Dance  

Year 12 - Southern Cross Uni presentation at 9am (45 mins)  

Thursday 30 June (minimal supervision – Teachers Strike) Day 4 

NAIDOC Week celebrations at Kingscliff High School  

CAPA Production - Winter Collective (food fundraiser from 5:30pm / show starts at 7pm) - Drama  

Friday 1 July Day 5 

NAIDOC Week celebrations at Kingscliff High School  

Senior Ski Trip: 10 July - 16 July 2022 (during the school holidays)  

CLC Primary School Athletics Carnival at Walter Peate Oval, Kingscliff - Kingscliff Public School  

LAST DAY OF TERM 2 – students return to school Tuesday 19 July for Term 3  

TERM 3 CALENDAR  

18 – 22 July Week 1 

Monday 18 July Day - 

SCHOOL DEVELOPMENT DAY #4 (no students at school)  

Tuesday 19 July Day 6 

BACK TO SCHOOL FOR ALL STUDENTS  

Wednesday 20 July Day 7 

Thursday 21 July Day 1 

Friday 22 July Day 2 

Solar Car Professional Development Day  

Gold Coast Mountain Bike Schools Race - Gold Coast Cycle Centre, Hope Road, Nerang  

IMPORTANT DATES TO REMEMBER 
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27 June 2022 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 
Change to School Operations – Thursday 30 June 2022 
 
The NSW Teachers Federation has called for a 24-hour strike for Thursday 30 June 2022 in relation to the Teachers 
Award. 
 
As a result of the strike action our school will be providing minimal supervision of students on Thursday 30 June 
2022.  Normal timetabled classes will not be in operation. 
 
Please be aware that the Canteen will not be operational on Thursday 30 June 2022.  
 
Students are encouraged to learn from home for the day and return to school on Friday 1 July 2022. 
 
The Department of Education learning from home resources will be available for ongoing curriculum support, which 
can be accessed via the Department of Education website at: https://education.nsw.gov.au/teaching-and-
learning/learning-from-home/learning-at-home/2022-digital-learning-packs 
 
Our ‘Winter Collective’ student performance evening, featuring our Drama students, will go ahead as planned on 
Thursday 30 June, show starts at 7:00pm.  
 
If there are further changes, I will update parents and carers immediately. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Michael Hensley 
Principal 
 

Admin 2022-1562 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

During our NAIDOC celebrations each year we proudly recognise and celebrate one of our own, an Aboriginal 
and/or Torres Strait Islander previous student or staff member who has demonstrated outstanding achievement in 
one or more of the following areas: 
 

 the Arts  
 Sport 
 Business/Public Service   
 Academia  

 
This person is inducted into our Wall of Fame which is proudly displayed in our school library. 
 
Our recipient today is a proud member of the Tweed Coast Aboriginal and Islander community. He attended 
Kingscliff High School from 1992 to 1997 and is remembered for his energy, enthusiasm and charismatic 
personality. He was an impressive allrounder, loved his sport and was good at it! A great footballer and athlete, 
representing his school and community at State level. He is also an internationally acclaimed professional surfer. 
 
Today, and for the last 20 years, his work has taken him around our country and indeed the world as a talented 
multi platform storyteller, sharing stories through his music, books, live performances and TV appearances. He 
performs his contemporary cultural show, Circular Rhythm, using guitar, didgeridoo and the stomp box, to over 100 
000 kids each year. We indeed have had the great privilege of him delivering his entertaining contemporary 
Indigenous Australian music experience recently at our school.   
 
He has a long list of achievements which include: 
 

 being an ambassador for the Australian Literacy & Numeracy Foundation, ‘ALNF’ 
 being a special guest on Australia’s favourite children’s program ABC Play School, where he performed 

four original songs as part of the program’s ‘Music in Me’ series  
 performing over 250+ live shows every year  
 being a published author of a five-part book series titled The Proud Foots, with one of Australia’s leading 

education publishers 
 Headline and guest appearances at a number of writers’ festivals including the Sydney Writers’ Festival, 

Brisbane Writers Festival, Byron Writers Festival, Whitsundays Voices Literature Festival, Kimberly Writers 
Festival and Somerset Storyfest, Australia’s premier youth literature festival based in Queensland 

 Sharing the stage with a host of Australia’s most renowned children performers including Hi5, Justine 
Clarke, ay Laga’aia and Yo Gabba.  

 
As a trailblazer in the world of children’s cultural entertainment and education by sharing stories 
which deliver powerful messages and inspire young people to learn more about Indigenous 
cultures and the diversity and vibrancy they bring to our communities, this year’s recipient truly 
embodies the 2022 NAIDOC theme – Get Up! Stand Up! Show Up! 
 
Please put your hands together for Kingscliff High School’s 2022 Wall of Fame Recipient – Mr Lucas Proudfoot! 
 
 
 



Monday 27 
June 2022 

9:00am 
Main Quad

Opening ceremony
• Welcome to 

Country
• Smoking 

Ceremony
• NAIDOC speech
• Wall of Fame
• Flag Raising
• Community and 

Staff Morning Tea
• BBQ

Tuesday 28 June 
2022 

10.45am-12.15pm

• Aboriginal
Artefact Display

Wednesday 
29 June 2022

 All day

• Mufti Day
(Dress in
NAIDOC colours
blue, green, red,
yellow, black)

• Student Yarn Up
• Indigenous

Learning across
all faculties

Thursday 30 
June 2022

All Day
Back Oval

• Traditional
Indigenous Games
with Coastal
Learning
Community
Network Schools



Murwillumbah, Parent/Carer session: 
Practical strategies to support children 
and young people who have been 
impacted by natural disasters 

When: Tue, 28 June 2022
6:30 pm – 7:45 pm AEST

Where: Nullum House. Nullum 
Street, Knox Park Murwillumbah 
NSW 2484

How do I register? 
Click here to register via 
Eventbrite, or copy the URL 
below into your web browser: 
https://bit.ly/3bi8Kjy

Walk-ins are welcome if you are 
unable to access Eventbrite. 
After you have registered, you will 
receive an email confirmation from 
Eventbrite. 

All those who register will receive 
a digital information pack after the 
session that includes key 
messages as well as links to 
resources and support services. 

Contact:
For more information email: 
headspaceSchools@headspace.org.au

In partnership with DET NSW, 
Catholic Diocese of Lismore, 
and NSW Independent 
Association, headspace 
National are hosting an 
education session for parents 
and carers of children and 
young people to support their 
wellbeing, for the region of 
Murwillumbah.  

Information presented will: 
• Strengthen your understanding

of the impacts of disasters on
children and young people's
mental health.

• Explore the conversational
approach to talking to your
young person about their mental
health​.

• Build skills and strategies to
support your young person's
mental health.

• Build awareness of local, state
and national support services.

headspace National Youth Mental Health Foundation is funded 
by the Australian Government Department of Health 

https://www.eventbrite.com.au/e/murwillumba-parent-session-supporting-young-people-in-the-school-holidays-tickets-367236844287
https://bit.ly/3bi8Kjy


Lismore, Parent/Carer session: 
Practical strategies to support children 
and young people who have been 
impacted by natural disasters 

When: Wed, 29 June 2022
6:30 pm – 7:45 pm AEST

Where: Anglican Parish of 
Lismore. 10 Zadoc St, Lismore 
NSW 2480

How do I register? 
Click here to register via 
Eventbrite, or copy the URL 
below into your web browser: 
https://bit.ly/3mRnJ6t

Walk-ins are welcome if you are 
unable to access Eventbrite. 
After you have registered, you will 
receive an email confirmation 
from Eventbrite. 

All those who register will receive 
a digital information pack after the 
session that includes key 
messages as well as links to 
resources and support services. 

Contact:
For more information email: 
headspaceSchools@headspace.org.au

In partnership with DET NSW, 
Catholic Diocese of Lismore, 
and NSW Independent 
Association, headspace 
National are hosting an 
education session for parents 
and carers of  children and 
young people to support their 
wellbeing, for the region of 
Lismore. 

Information presented will: 
• Strengthen your understanding

of the impacts of disasters on
children and young people's
mental health.

• Explore the conversational
approach to talking to your
young person about their
mental health​.

• Build skills and strategies to
support your young person's
mental health.

• Build awareness of local, state
and national support services.

headspace National Youth Mental Health Foundation is funded 
by the Australian Government Department of Health 

https://www.eventbrite.com.au/e/lismore-parent-session-supporting-young-people-after-natural-disasters-tickets-367235149217


Evans Head, Parent/Carer session: 
Practical strategies to support children 
and young people who have been 
impacted by natural disasters 

When: Thursday, 30 June 
2022 6:30 pm – 7:45 pm AEST

Where: Club Evans 
Remembrance Room. 11-13 
McDonald Place, Evans Head 
NSW 2473

How do I register? 
Click here to register via 
Eventbrite, or copy the URL 
below into your web browser: 
https://bit.ly/3Hrflnr

Walk-ins are welcome if you are 
unable to access Eventbrite. 
After you have registered, you will 
receive an email confirmation 
from Eventbrite. 

All those who register will receive 
a digital information pack after the 
session that includes key 
messages as well as links to 
resources and support services. 

Contact:
For more information email: 
headspaceSchools@headspace.org.au

In partnership with DET NSW, 
Catholic Diocese of Lismore, 
and NSW Independent 
Association, headspace 
National are hosting an 
education session for parents 
and carers of children and 
young people to support their 
wellbeing, for the region of 
Evans Head.

Information presented will: 
• Strengthen your understanding

of the impacts of disasters on
children and young people's
mental health.

• Explore the conversational
approach to talking to your
young person about their
mental health​.

• Build skills and strategies to
support your young person's
mental health.

• Build awareness of local, state
and national support services.

headspace National Youth Mental Health Foundation is funded 
by the Australian Government Department of Health 

https://www.eventbrite.com.au/e/evans-head-parent-session-supporting-young-people-in-the-school-holidays-tickets-367237255517


Is your child in Year 12 and planning on 
attending University in the future?

Do you have questions about the process? 

We are here to help with your child’s  
transition from High School to University. 

No matter what University your child is 
interested in attending we encourage  
you to attend our upcoming Parents 
Information Evening at your local  
Southern Cross University Campus.

The evening will include canapés and 
refreshments and will cover important  
topics like: 

	● How to apply 
	● UAC 
	● The ATAR 
	● Scholarships 
	● Costs of Uni 
	● Accommodation 
	● Support Services & More! 

Register here:

scu.edu.au/study-at-scu/high-school-students/
parent-information-evening/

Year 12 Parent  
Information Night
Lismore Monday July 25th 5:30pm 
Coffs Harbour Tuesday July 26th 5:30pm
Gold Coast Thursday July 28th 5:30pm

Transforming
   Tomorrow

https://www.scu.edu.au/study-at-scu/high-school-students/parent-information-evening/
https://www.scu.edu.au/study-at-scu/high-school-students/parent-information-evening/
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